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Colleen Mailloux

From: Colleen Mailloux
Sent: Wednesday, July 01, 2015 1:38 PM
To: Colleen Mailloux
Subject: FW: Receipt of Board of Selectmen letter

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Dwight Brew <dbrew@amherstnh.gov> 
Date: Jun 19, 2015 10:29 AM 
Subject: Receipt of Board of Selectmen letter 
To: repsanborn@gmail.com 
Cc: bos <bos@amherstnh.gov>,Thomas Grella <tgrella@amherstnh.gov>,John D'Angelo 
<jdangelo@amherstnh.gov>,Reed Panasiti <rpanasiti@amherstnh.gov>,Nate Jensen 
<njensen@amherstnh.gov>,"James M. O'Mara , Jr." <jomara@amherstnh.gov> 

Laurie, 
 
Thank you for your response.  
 
An email can be sent to the entire BOS and TA using bos@amherstnh.gov. 
 
Individually, our best email addresses for town business are: 
 
tgrella@amherstnh.gov 
jdangelo@amherstnh.gov 
rpanasiti@amherstnh.gov 
NJensen@AmherstNH.gov 
jomara@amherstnh.gov 
dbrew@amherstnh.gov 
 
We appreciate your help in moving this pipeline out of New Hampshire where there is no demonstrated need 
for anything close to the scale being proposed. 
 
-- 
Dwight Brew 
DBrew@AmherstNH.gov 
Selectman - Town of Amherst, NH 
 
The Right-To-Know Law (RSA 91-A) provides that most e-mail communications, to or from Town employees 
regarding the business of the Town of Amherst, are government records available to the public upon request. 
Therefore, this e-mail communication may be subject to public disclosure. 
 
Gentlemen, 
 
I wanted to let you know that I received your letter dated June 8 regarding the Kinder Morgan pipeline.   
 
I have forwarded a copy of the letter to the Governor, so that she may know your concerns and hear your 
requests.  As soon as I hear anything from her, I will let you know.  
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I do not have the email addresses of John D'Angelo, Tom Grella or Reed Panasiti, so please pass this along to 
them. 
 
Please don't hesitate to contact me with any additional concerns or information. 
 
all the best, 
Laurie 


